
Linda Hardy
Hancock
LD 811
Dear HHS Committee,
My name is Linda Hardy. I am a lifelong resident of Maine. I have just been informed that you 
are hearing a bill today on an Act to protect reproductive rights and freedoms of Maine 
People. With no language attached to this bill, alarm bells are blaring! How is this considering 
the will of all of Maine’s Citizens? What is going on?
You have allowed no information, no notice to prepare testimony for a bill with no language!
I can only assume that with today’s language semantics, you are trying to allow abortion 
under any and all circumstances!
Today, people are increasingly aware that this solution to unplanned or unwanted 
pregnancies is not always the best answer. I’m here to point out to you that with the 
availability of the abortion pill, more young girls and women are suffering from trauma 
associated with the misinformation of the effects, both temporary and permanent of this 
serious action.
Vote No to this attempt to rush through this effort to usurp the proper channels of putting forth
legislation by the PEOPLE.
Very Sincerely,
Linda Hardy
4 Blease Rd
Hancock,ME


